
Dear Travel Partner,  
  
Greetings from PJSC Aeroflot- Russian Airlines !  
 
As per the guidelines received from the Ministry of Civil Aviation (letter dated 13’th May 
2021), please note the following – 
 
To ensure minimum physical contact and smooth movement of passengers in the 
present pandemic situation, without compromising on the verification of the necessary 
details, the airline operators have been advised  
to accept only those passengers who are carrying a negative RT-PCR test report with QR 
code for boarding international flights departing from India after 0001 hours on 22’nd 
May’2021. This is applicable only to those passengers who are required to carry 
negative RT-PCR test report as per the guidelines / requirements issued by the 
destination countries. 
 
Please refer to the below link to check the travel guidelines/restrictions on flights to/ 
from India AND guidelines/ list of categories of persons who are allowed to enter the 
Russian Federation – 
https://www.aeroflot.ru/ru-ru/covid-19 
Traffic carried to/from India shall comprise of passengers originating from/destined for 
Russia and vice versa. 
 
Kindly keep the passenger informed of the above to avoid offloading/ inconvenience to 
the passenger at the airport. 
 
It is recommended to check and follow the updated versions of the countries travel 
advisories, refer to the TIMATIC directory/ IATA website link below before ticket 
issuance –  
https://www.iatatravelcentre.com/international-travel-document-
news/1580226297.htm 
 
Please disseminate the above information to the passenger, all concerned in your 
office/ branch offices and sub-agents network. 
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